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To: Planning Commission 

From: Craig Jimenez, Director of Community Development 

Subject: Bricks & Mortar: Station Square Transit Village 

 
Since the beginning of revenue service on the Gold Line in March 2016, interest in Monrovia 
Station Square has been tremendous.  As you know, there is a substantial amount of proposed 
development in the pipeline, much of it in the vicinity of the Monrovia Gold Line Station.  
Although to date, the City has not received any completed applications for entitlements, staff 
anticipates that the first application may come before the Planning Commission at the start of 
the new year.   
 
For the last three decades, Monrovia has been planning for the arrival of light rail and 
developing a community vision for the area.  In preparation of these anticipated projects, it 
seems like an appropriate time to review the vision and guidelines for Station Square 
contained in the Monrovia General Plan. 
 
Included in your packet are the two primary guiding documents for Station Square from Land 
Use Element of the General Plan: Vision Statement and Objectives, and Area PD-12 Station 
Square Transit Village.  Staff will provide an overview of the vision and guidelines at the 
October 11 meeting.   
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